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According  to  the  Washington  Post,  Donald  Trump  won  the
Catholic vote 56 percent to 41 percent. That’s a great triumph
for religious liberty. As we previously documented, there were
far  more  victories  for  religious  liberty  under  the  Trump
administration  than  under  Biden-Harris.  He  is  poised  to
enhance  his  record.  To  do  that  he  needs  to  lock  in  a
religious-friendly Supreme Court for decades to come.

Trump appointed Brett Kavanaugh, Amy Coney Barrett and Neil
Gorsuch;  the  first  two  are  Catholic  and  Gorsuch,  who  was
raised Catholic, is Protestant. All are good on religious
liberty.  Chief  Justice  John  Roberts,  another  Catholic,  is
mostly reliable on this issue. Clarence Thomas and Samuel
Alito, both staunch Catholics, are rock solid on this First
Amendment right.

Thomas is 76. Alito is 74. Both have served with distinction.
They are bright and courageous and have been subjected to
incredible vitriol. Indeed, they have survived attempts to
destroy them by the masters of personal destruction: those who
work  in  the  media,  left-wing  advocacy  organizations,  the
entertainment industry, and education have worked overtime to
smear them.

The Left failed to bring them down. Halleluiah. But early next
year it will be time for them to step down. If Trump can
appoint two more just like them—he can’t do any better—he will
secure  a  religious-friendly  court  for  decades.  There  is
nothing the Catholic bashers would like less.
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